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Newsletter 
As a parent you may wonder, “Is it really necessary to bring my child in 
for his/her regular cleaning appointments? Couldn’t I wait another 3 or 

6 months?” 
 

• Now more than ever, we want our patient’s families to know that dental care for 
children is a medical necessity. It is important to keep up healthy habits at home and to 

schedule your child’s routine visit. 
• We appreciate and understand our parents’ concerns involved with resuming health 
care, so if you have any questions at all about your child’s need for a checkup, please 

call or e-mail us so we can discuss your child’s needs and your concerns. 
• Good habits can be challenging to keep when your usual routine changes. Although 

school is out of session, it is important that your children brush for two minutes, twice a 
day, with fluoridated toothpaste. It is also important to maintain healthy eating habits, 

including limited snacks each day. Encourage your children to drink water or milk 
instead of juice, soda or sports drinks as well. 

 
https://www.aapd.org/globalassets/media/covid-19/aapdparentfaq.personalize.pdf 

 

 
Smile Stars Family, 

 
As we continue to navigate the ongoing challenges of 2020, our vision becomes clearer; 

one of selflessly serving the increasing needs of others. We are simply committed to that 
purpose. 

 
Having diligently prepared with uncompromised protocol and safety guidelines, we are 

confident in our ability to provide the highest degree of safe and effective dental care for 
your family. 

 
Prayerfully, faith in the future shall provide the peace and understanding we all seek 

during these days of uncertainty. 
 

We are truly blessed and walk humbly with you. 
 

Our Best,  
 

Dr. Steve, Dr. Matt, & Your Smile Stars’ Team 
 

 

 

 

"Smile Stars Pediatric Dentistry and Orthodontics is 

committed to you and your needs. This commitment 

is founded on a “faith and value centric” purpose 

through services and trust. We are truly blessed by 

the opportunity to be a positive influence in the lives 

of you and your children.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.aapd.org/globalassets/media/covid-19/aapdparentfaq.personalize.pdf
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Stained Glass Sidewalk Chalk 

 

 

 

Super Star Patient Alert 

 

Instructions: 

 Place tape on concrete to form desired design. 

 Fill in design with chalk. 

 Remove tape from sidewalk! 

Supplies: 

 Sidewalk chalk 

 Painters tape 

 Concrete sidewalk/driveway 
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Meeting Your Needs, 

Not Ours! 

Stay Connected! 

Smile Stars-Prairieville 

Smile Stars Pediatric Dentistry and 

Orthodontics 
 

SmileStars_prairieville 

SmileStars1 

 

  

 

Crawfish Swim School 

Warm 88 degree water and air temperature means swimmers are "shiver free" in & out of the pool. The pool is 

chlorinated with a UV and ozone filtration system. The pool sanitation system provides sparkling-clean water without 

the heavy chlorine effects of red eyes, itchy skin, or damaged hair. Our top of the line air filtration system provides the 

best indoor air quality- even for those with respiratory problems. Enjoy a comfortable viewing area with Wi-Fi, family 

changing rooms and an interactive play area.  

Register Now! 

www.crawfishswimschool.com 

 

 
 

Grab a coffee while you wait! 
 

PJ’s Coffee on Hwy 73 in 
Prairieville! 

 

 
@PJSBAYOUOAKS 

 

Mudbug Academy serves families who seek a more structured 

early learning experience that’s heavily focused on physical 

development, preparatory academics and character-shaping 

values, delivered professionally and compassionately in a safe, 

welcoming environment. We prepare little learners for a 

successful life ahead on a solid foundation of physical education, 

functional skills and faith-based values. 


